
23rd o  Hui tanguru 2021

Kia ora Whānau, 

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū Rangatira!  

COVID UPDATES  
Thank you for continuing to send your tamariki to school.  We are following 
all of the guidelines to ensure that we are providing a safe learning 
environment for the tamariki at Kaiti.  If you do have a positive case in your 
whare, please contact the school as soon as possible.  This ensures that we 
can provide learning for any tamariki who are isolating or waiting for testing, 
and provide support for whānau if needed.  
STUDENT LEADERS  
Classes are currently going through the process of selecting the Student 
Leader Nominees from their classes.  They have looked at the qualities that 
leaders possess and are voting for two candidates.  These two candidates 
will then campaign, and in Week 9 we will hold Student Leader Elections 
where leaders will be elected from each of the roopu. Congratulations to the 
students who have been selected by their peers from each class. 
VACCINATION CLINIC  
Thanks to all of those who were involved in this last Friday.  48 vaccinations 
were completed on Friday. If your child has been vaccinated could you 
provide this to the office staff please so we have a record of this.                               
MASKS  
Please ensure that your tamariki has a mask at kura if they are Year 4 and 
above.  We are trying to encourage responsibility around this.  This means 
making sure they are remembering to bring these to school and look after 
them.   
THANKS BUNNINGS
We would like to pass on a thank you to Matt Tomlinson from Bunnings 
Warehouse for their generous donations.  We have been able to provide all 
the classes with rolls of cleaning cloths which are much appreciated at this 
time.  
SWIMMING 
All classes are still swimming.  Please ensure your tamariki have their togs 
on their swimming days.  We want them to take full advantage of this 
opportunity so our Kaiti tamariki are confident swimmers who will be safe in 
the water.

Updates@Kāiti 
Absences 022 528 1976    www.kaiti.school.nz    06 867 7831   

Please update your details for us in case we need to get 
hold of you.  

Child’s name____________________________________ 
Address _____________________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 

Phone/s __________________________________ 
              ___________________________________

ABSENCES 
Please ring or text  

022 528 1976 
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TE TAIAO 
Our current unit is Te Taiao and every class is well into their learning 
around this now.  What are your tamariki learning about?  Whare 
Atawhai have been out and about and have learnt about the big 
Plane (Pepper) Tree out the front of the school.  Do you know that 
this tree is over 100 years old.  It was planted in 1913.  Whare 
Atawhai did some detective work and managed to find a “baby plane 
tree”  which they are going to replant somewhere.  
ACADEMIES 
Some academies have started.  The rugby muster yesterday had 
over 60 tamariki attending.  Well done to those who have committed 
to this.  Look out for the panui for soccer and hockey and ensure it is 
returned if your child would like to participate.  Academies are for 
tamariki from Year 4 and up.  They have the expectation of 
commitment and parental participation as far as ensuring your 
tamariki turn up, as well as helping out with things like breakfast 
rosters.  Please talk to your tamariki about these expectations around 
academy participation.   All academy students must wear the Kaiti 
Sports shirt.
Tū RANGATIRA 
Our Tū Rangatira are already well into their extra learning 
programmes.  Matuas Steve and Maia Gibbs have been working with 
them, exploring drawing and working towards creating art pieces.  
Another group head to Uawa this week to do some learning about 
Tangaroa in Tolaga Bay. We look forward to seeing what comes out 
of these opportunities. 

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū 
Rangatira - Mandy Owen


Matua Darren taking the 
Crackerjacks programme.

     BANKING 
We had 37 bankers last week. although the numbers are 
consistent, the bankers are not. Remind your tamariki to bank 
every week, not just every now and then. Our new bankers are 
Manaia in Tu Rangatira, and Te Rangimarie in Whare Atawhai.
If you wish to start banking we need ID (birth cert) for the child, 
proof of address and two forms of ID for the parent. There are 
quite a few incomplete banking forms at the moment. We cannot 
send to the bank until we have all these things and a banking 
application.


